
 

 

Memo 
 
TO:  Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee  
 
FROM:  Township of Esquimalt 
 
DATE:  2024-12-18 
 
SUBJECT: Recruitment Update – Citizen Representative  

 

The Township of Esquimalt undertook a recruitment campaign from August to September 2024 in search of a citizen 
representative to replace the Corporate Officer as a voting member on the Capital West Accessibility Advisory 
Committee. 
 
At the December 2nd, 2024 Council Meeting, Council undertook a Rise and Report that the Township of Esquimalt 
Council selected Johanne Hemond as Esquimalt’s representative on the Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee. 
Johanne has been appointed to a two-year term from January 1, 2025 to December 31, 2026. 


